
Question on Notice 
 

No. 53 
 

Asked on Wednesday 13 February 2019 
 
 

MS C MCMILLAN ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise the number of fines issued to trucks and trucking companies on 
Mt Gravatt-Capalaba Road, Mt Gravatt? 
  
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Mansfield for the question. 
 
Effective from 1 January 2019, up to and including 13 February 2019, a total of 60 infringement notices 
have been issued. 
 
All infringements were for the offence under section 104(3) of the Transport Operations (Road Use 
Management – Road Rules) Regulation for contravening a 'No Trucks' sign on the Brisbane Urban 
Corridor. 
 
 


